
DATE: March 1st, 2025

From:  
Emily Kerr 
Office Administrator 
Hubert Kerr Construction Ltd.

To: Municipality of Prince Edward  
Planning and Development Department 
RE: 2590 County Rd 15  
Site Plan Control Application  
Item 18: Septic Design Details

To whom it may concern, 

We are Hubert Kerr Construction Ltd, the builder and GC for the project at 2590 County Rd 15. 
We are writing to confirm septic details comply with specs needed. Please see attached a 
formal letter from the septic designer and installer – C.B Fennell Ltd. Also attached is a spec 
sheet detailing the type and size of septic tank installed from supplier. 

Thank you for your time, 

Regards, 

Emily Kerr

Office Administrator










